Dear Families,
Every year, students love to exchange Valentine’s cards.  To make this year special, I have a few guidelines to suggest.  The cards can be purchased or homemade.  Each child must write a card for every student in the class.  I’ve provided a class list below to make sure no one is missed and will also send home a hard copy.  For a new twist this year, each student must also add one positive comment for each person.  It is always nice to hear how someone else appreciates you.  In doing so, students go beyond the emotionless cards in an effort to encourage the positive interactions that create a strong classroom community.  What a wonderful way to continue our Character Counts!  I appreciate your support in helping your child write meaningful Valentine's cards this year.  Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,   Shannon Roubicek
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